
   

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Pheasey & Paddock Local Neighbourhood Partnership – 17th October 2005 

 
Partnership Plan and Feedback from Task Groups 

 
Portfolio:   Community Engagement 
 
Service Area:  Neighbourhood Services 
 
Wards:   Pheasey Park Farm & Paddock 
 

 
Summary of report 
 
The purpose of this report is to inform the LNP of the progress of the various task groups. 
 

Recommendations 
 

1. For LNP members to continue in attendance at the workshop meetings 
2. For individual LNP members to encourage wider participation from community 

members within the task groups 
3. For the LNP to note the dates of the future workshops 
4. For the LNP to undergo partnership plan review workshops 

 
 
Feedback from workshop on 15th September 
 
The LNP held a workshop on the 15th September to look at the issue of youth 
engagement. In addition some actions under the liveability theme were also discussed. 
 
Youth Engagement – The LNP previously suggested that they could allocate £5000 
towards youth engagement, but only after Young People of the area had been engaged 
allowing them to establish their views. At the previous meeting members agreed to invite 
Youth Opinions Untie (Y.O.U) to gain their perspective and advice on how best to engage 
young people. 
 
Members from Y.O.U attended the workshop and provided interesting discussions on 
methods of engagement Y.O.U. agreed to conduct a consultation with young people to 
gain their views on what facilities they would like to see in the area and how best the LNP 
could spend the allocated resource. Y.O.U will report back results of the consultation at the 
January LNP meeting as the consultation will not be complete by the October meeting.  
 
Members agreed the previous agreed action of young people observing a LNP meeting 
was a good idea, Y.O.U will arrange for this to happen for the January meeting. 
 



   

Liveability – members discussed the issue of where the tPCT can locate their mobile 
screening unit. Sharon Froggatt informed that the entrance to the Collingwood centre was 
not wide enough to accommodate the mobile screening unit and requested financial 
support from the LNP to widen the entrance. Other possible sites suggested were St 
Martins Church (Paddock), Broadway Centre (next to Broadway pub) and Chuckery 
School.  
 
 
Partnership Plan Review workshop 
 
To assist with the 12 month review of the partnership plans, it is suggested that each LNP 
holds a workshop for their area.  This will provide an opportunity for the LNP to revisit the 
current actions in the partnership plan, review the statistical data, and update the 
information from partner organisations.  As a result the LNP will be able to develop a clear 
set of actions and pledges for the next 12 months that will demonstrate how they are 
making a difference and having an impact at a local level. 
 
 
Future Workshop Dates 
 
10th November 2005 6pm – 8pm Collingwood Centre, Collingwood Drive, Great Barr, B43 
7NF 
 
1st December 2005 6pm – 8pm Collingwood Centre, Collingwood Drive, Great Barr, B43 7NF. 
 
 
Contact officer 
 
Parpinder Singh 
Neighbourhood Partnership Officer 
Tel: 01922 654722 Mob: 07921872231 Randhawasinghp@walsall.gov.uk 


